
 

MAY NEWSLETTER 

 

Pot Luck Dinner   
 
Our next Pot Luck dinner will take place on Friday 28 May in the 
clubrooms.  Be here by 6.00pm with your partner and a plate of food.  
We will have some social time with a glass of wine before play starts at 
7.15pm.  Apologies for the late notice this time.  The next one will be 
scheduled well ahead of time. 
 
 

Bathroom Refurbishment           
 
The disability bathroom will be ready to use any minute now.  Work on 
the women’s and men’s blocks is scheduled to begin on or before 
Tuesday 8 June.  We expect to be enjoying the new facilities well before 
our Multigrade Pairs tournament on Sunday 1 August.  
 
 

Life Members   
 
Do you know who our Life Members are?  How did they come to be 
playing bridge with us at this point in their lives?  You can browse 
through their entertaining back stories on the website, as written up by 
Miriam Lewin.  Go to Who’s Who on the top line of the home page.  
 

https://warmupsfollowups.blogspot.com/2011/05/bangkok-dangerous-joy-luck-club-ethnic.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/
https://opensource.com/article/18/8/infrastructure-devops-open-source
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
https://www.flickr.com/photos/saulalbert/37545736336
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
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Large Bidding Sheets  

    
The club now has bigger and better bidding sheets for those with 
impaired vision, and thank you to Rene Henke for bringing his boards 
and sheets to the club to start us off.  We are grateful to Steve Ricketts 
for making some new boards to hold the paper.  The bidding sheets are 
kept in the cupboard at the front of the room with the small bidding 
blocks.  Black marker pens are available from the cupboard in the office.  
With a bit of luck we might find people make bigger bids. 
 
If there is any other way we can help with impairment or disability please 
let one of the Committee know. 
 
 

   Swiss Pairs   
      
 
Swiss Pairs will be played on three Tuesday nights in June. To play in 
this series you must pre-register by Tuesday 1 June.  Enter your 
partnership on the sheet on the top table.  You should expect to play all 
three nights and a substitute is allowed.    
 
Another series of Swiss Pairs is scheduled for Fridays in August; Swiss 
Teams are scheduled for four Tuesday nights in August and 
November/December.  Pre-registration is necessary for all four Swiss 
series because full tables are required and player names are pre-
entered for the first session.   So please make sure you have entered by 
the deadline date or you could miss out.   
 
 

This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed 

http://eisforexplore.blogspot.com/2012/11/is-your-number-2.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
https://www.flickr.com/photos/92903356@N04/32524137112
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/
https://www.flickr.com/photos/jpellgen/15374694346/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/
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  Caption competition
     
 
Send in your caption for the accompanying photograph to 
adydale@xtra.co.nz 
 
 

    
 
 

Enjoy your play 
Ady 

mailto:adydale@xtra.co.nz

